TO PARENTS OF CHILDREN IN YEARS 3-6



21 September 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

Cycle Event – Tuesday 3rd October at Stover School

Your child has expressed an interest in attending the cycle race at Stover School on Tuesday 3rd October from 4pm - 6pm. There will be four races: Year 3/4 Boys, Year 3/4 Girls, Year 5/6 Boys & Year 5/6 Girls.

Children will need to bring the following:

- A bike in a roadworthy condition
- A cycling helmet
- Suitable clothing for riding a bike...NOTHING FLAPPY! (We will ensure all children are in a school T-shirt and school sweatshirt for easy identification.
- Refreshments.

Please can you arrange to take and collect children and bikes to the event. Children can be collected from school from 3.15pm so they are there, ready and warmed up for the first race at 4pm. Once children have completed their race they are free to go, although all are welcome to stay for the presentation at the end.

Please complete and sign the permission slip below and **return to school as soon as possible.**

Des Stokes

CYCLE EVENT – STOVER SCHOOL	
I give permission for my child Stover School on Tuesday 3 rd October.	.to take part in the cycle race at
I will collect my child from school at 3.15pm and will provide a roadworthy bike, helmet, suitable clothing (including something warm and waterproof) and refreshments.	
Signed	Date